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January 2, 1909 
 
Mr. A Baertsoen 
Quai de la Byloque 1 
Ghent, Belgium 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Your large and very important picture attracted unusual attention in Pittsburgh last year. The 
many painters who visited the exhibition were especially enthusiastic about it. 
 
We want one or two of your splendid works this year without fail. Will you not plan now to send 
them? The formal letter and booklet with blank form will reach you in the course of about ten 
days from the receipt of this letter. Pray, do not disappoint us. If you cannot send two works, at 
least send one important canvas. 
 
I am, very sincerely, 
 
(...) 
 
Director of Fine Arts 
 
 


